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Term 2
1 June
8 June
15 June
22 June
23 June
27 June 
28 June

29 June

30 June

Week 6 Assembly
Regional Cross Country
Week 8 Assembly
3-6 PSSA Gala Day
P-2 Gala Day
Shoalhaven Zoo Excursion
BIH Book Giving Assembly
AMS Ear Screening
SRC Crazy Hair & Sock Day
AMS Ear & Dental Screening
School Athletics Carnival
Last Day of Term 2

External Validation 
It is with great pleasure and excitement that I
extend my heartfelt congratulations to the
entire school community. Today, we stand at
the forefront of educational innovation and
success, blazing a trail towards improved
school performance and extraordinary
achievements for our students. 

Last Tuesday marked a momentous occasion as
our esteemed External Validation Panel
convened to assess our school's progress
across the 14 vital elements encapsulated in
the School Excellence Framework (SEF).

I am thrilled to announce that their verdict
resonated harmoniously with our own
judgments, affirming the outstanding quality of
our setting. 



Principal Message Continued.......
Let us take a moment to reflect on the immense pride we feel for our remarkable team and their
unwavering commitment to delivering top-notch education to every single student within our care.
Their tireless efforts have yielded remarkable results, particularly in the domains of Curriculum and
Professional Standards. We have not only risen to the occasion but have also set the bar high for
others to follow in the realm of Educational Leadership. 

As we embark on the third year of our 5-year professional Learning map, we are poised to reach
even greater heights of excellence. Our trajectory is one of unparalleled success, as we
passionately strive to conquer every single element within the SEF. With boundless determination
and a shared vision, we shall continue soaring to excellence, shaping the future of education and
setting new benchmarks for educational institutions far and wide.

Playground 
Get ready to mark your calendars because next Wednesday is a day that will bring smiles to our
faces. After patiently waiting for two long years, we are finally going to unveil our newest addition
—the fantastic undercover area specially designed for our students' enjoyment. 

During this time, we had to put a pause on building projects, but that didn't dampen our spirits.
Now, we are thrilled to announce the arrival of a safe and secure play space where our students
can have fun without worrying about the weather. This undercover area will shield them from rain
or shine, allowing them to play freely throughout the year. 

Sustainability 
Great news! Our team has received the green light for a grant that will make our garden space
even more amazing as we move forward with our plan. We're thrilled to share that this project will
involve creating a peaceful haven with diverse cultural sections along the back of our football field. 

Over the course of the next 12 months, we will be collaborating with Shaw Projects, an
experienced partner, to bring this vision to life. Their expertise will guide us through every step of
the process, ensuring that our garden sanctuary becomes a reality. 

Imagine strolling through a serene oasis, exploring different areas that celebrate various cultures.
This addition will not only enhance our garden but also provide a space for our community to
immerse themselves in multicultural experiences. It's an exciting endeavor that we can't wait to
embark upon. 

With the grant secured and Shaw Projects on board, we are ready to begin this trans-formative
journey. The next phase of our plan promises to be filled with inspiration, beauty and the joy of
working together to create something truly special. 

Stay tuned as we share updates and progress along the way. This project is a testament to our
team's dedication and the support we've received. Together, we will cultivate a vibrant garden
space that reflects the richness of our community and brings people closer together. 






Principal Message Continued.......
Preschool 
Exciting news! Our Preschool is getting a fabulous makeover and we are thrilled to announce the
addition of a brand new softfall play space. But that's not all—prepare to be amazed as our
incredibly talented Miss. Donaldson works her magic, putting the finishing touches on a
magnificent whale and enhancing our outdoor learning space with an enchanting Alice in
Wonderland sea theme. 

Imagine the joy and wonder that will fill the air as our little ones step into this transformed area.
The softfall play space will provide a safe and cushioned surface for them to explore and play to
their heart's content. It's an exciting upgrade that will make their preschool experience even
more delightful. 

And let's not forget about Miss. Donaldson's incredible artistic skills. With her creative touch, our
outdoor learning space will come alive with the magic of Alice in Wonderland and the captivating
wonders of the sea. It will be a place where imagination knows no bounds, where our
preschoolers can embark on exciting adventures and discover new realms of knowledge. 






Warrawong Library Visit
Last Wednesday, students from K Skobeloff and K-2 Aqua took part in National Simultaneous
Storytime. This special event sees children from all over Australia and the world stop at 11am to
read a story by an Australian author. This year we were fortunate to be invited to Warrawong Public
Library to read the story 'The Speedy Sloth', by Rebecca Young and Heath McKenzie. 

The students had a great time walking to the library, singing songs, dancing and reading stories. All
of the students are to be congratulated on their exceptional behaviour, wonderful manners and
beautiful school uniform. A big thank you to Miss Andonovski, Miss Gentle, Cheryle and our lovely
parent helpers. It was great to share in the joy of reading with each other in the wonderful library. 
Mrs Breasley

School News:  



Class News: Crimson
Konnichiwa! This term, Crimson have been on an adventure to the fascinating country of Japan.
Students have had the opportunity to explore Japan's rich culture, landmarks and cuisine and
discover all the interesting things that make Japan so unique.

Students were able to dive into various aspects of Japanese culture, such as traditional clothing,
food, and art. They learned about the Japanese kimono, a traditional garment worn on special
occasions. They also learned about Sushi and Mochi Balls, famous Japanese foods.

Students created these beautiful Kimonos and Cherry Blossom trees in art.

Overall, students have had an amazing time learning about Japan and its culture. They were able
to expand their knowledge and gain a new appreciation for this fascinating country.
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STAY CONNECTED
Have you downloaded our
school app yet? Never miss
importatnt school
information again!

Events  •  Notices
Instant School Messages
Abesentee  •  Newsletters

Simple free download:
In the Play Store and App
Store, search "Skool
Loop" & Choose our
school once installed.

Our school
continues to use a
CCTV system in
our classrooms and
external to our
classrooms


